PETERSBURG

CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

June 12, 2020

Petersburg Borough Assembly Members,

The Petersburg Chamber of Commerce board and members fully support Resolution #2020-10A Resolution
Approving the Sole Source Purchase of 2-Station Handicap Accessible Restroom Trailers.

Public restrooms have long been a need for the downtown area, local private businesses have a difficult time
managing all of the traffic needing restrooms, and many have aging infrastructure. The ADA portable
restrooms will also be a benefit, not only to locals, but visitors who are out and about shopping in the downtown
area, especially during times of large gatherings and festivities. One of the priorities to come out of the Visitor
Industry working group was getting public bathrooms into the downtown area, whether permanent or
temporary. This purchase seems like a great opportunity to provide for a need that we have in our local
community. The Petersburg Chamber urges you to pass resolution #2020-10 A Resolution Approving the Sole
Source Purchase of 2-Station Handicap Accessible Restroom Trailers.

Thank you for your service to our community and your consideration or this solution to a longtime issue.

Wara Latomoti

Administrator, Petersburg Chamber of Commerce
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